
Outpatient Therapy @ The Wellness Center 
Inclement Weather Plan 

(540) 332-5935

With winter weather upon us again, please be aware that although we try not to close our clinic, we also 
want to be aware of safety- both for you and for our staff.   

 If you feel you can’t safely come in because of roads or other concerns, please don’t!  But call and let
us know you can’t make it due to weather- that keeps us from waiting around and holding your spot.

 Be aware that though we have a great maintenance department, they have to keep all the sidewalks
and entryways of the whole hospital campus clean.  Sidewalks and parking lots can be icy despite
everyone’s best efforts.

 We may close the clinic if we have a substantial amount of snow (either overnight or during the day).
A message to that effect will be put on the answering machine.

 Please call the clinic if you are in any doubt as to whether we are open, or if you should come.

 Road conditions where you live may be much different than they are here in Fishersville!

 You may get an additional call from the appointment reminder service stating that we MAY or WILL be
closed, especially for an overnight snow event.


